
Albany Township-Road Tour-May 6, 2013
 
  

The 2013 Annual Road Tour was called to order by  Chair Mary Rosen on May 6, 2013 5:30 P.M. at 
the  Albany City Hall Parking Lot.  Supervisors, Mary Rosen, and Tim Nierenhausen, were present, 
absent Rosanne Lehnen.  Also present, Diane Noll, Clerk . 
A tour of the road was conducted, see attached sheet for details

Discussion was held on the following
St. Anna Drive-Brush and large boulders will need to be removed from Right-of-ways. Letters will 
need to be sent to residents. Tires/debri in ditch will need to be removed.

330 Street-Should we consider seal coating the remaining mile of 330 Street? Clerk Noll will check 
into the cost from 2012 and what we have budgeted.

365 Street, owner Doug Kerfeld has requested to move his approach, He will need to fill out a permit.

Crack sealing-Check last years contract for the amount we purchased and the roads sealed.(2012 
used 5 tons at $1.19 per pound) This year we should consider sealing Quaker Road, Sand Lake Road, 
Northwind Road, 219 Avenue.

A motion to continue this meeting to Tuesday, May 14 for the Public Hearing on the Zoning 
Ordinance was made by Supervisor Nierenhausen, seconded by Chair Rosen, Motion carried.
Meeting recessed at 8:35 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Noll
Clerk/Treasurer

Approved minutes signed:                                                                                                                                    
                                                                  Township Chair                                                 Date
 


